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REPORT ON EXTENSION ACTIVITY 

The Students of the Department of Mathematics as a part of their Extension Program 

paid a visit to Govt. Hr. Sec. School for Visually Impaired, on 18/02/2023(Saturday) at 

Poonamallee, Chennai- 56. 17 Students of the Department accompanied by 3 Staff Members 

namely Dr. R. Kokila, HOD, Mrs.K. Mohana Devi and Mrs. B. Mohana Priya visited the 

School for Visually Impaired at about 10 am. The program began with an introduction about 

the School by Mr.Arulananthan, Principal.  He also explained the importance of Social 

Service and also encouraged the youth to involve in Social Work. The HOD, Dr. R. Kokila, 

gave a motivational speech for Visually Impaired School students and advised them to 

improve your talents. 

  Our department students on their part entertained the School Students by 

narrated stories, motivated them by encouraging words, singing and shared their experiences. 

Also our students had one to one interaction with them. Our department students gained a 

new experience apart from regular studies. We thank our Principal Dr. K. Hemalatha for 

providing this wonderful opportunity for the students. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


